
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Conservation Officer

Our ref: 24/0259/LBC

From: Tony Sargent

Ext 28275
tony_sargent@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 3rd March 2024

PLANNING REFERENCE 24/0259/LBC (DC/32UE/S9IBISLLKX318)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Pproposed single storey extension to the property with 
fully glazed link corridor to form a new master bedroom 
accommodation and en-suite bathroom and internal 
works.

LOCATION: The Dovecote , The Old Stackyard, Heighington, Lincoln.

The above planning application was received on 27th February 2024.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 27th March 2024.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Tony Sargent

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

